
December 15, 2010          

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:   Richard Perchuk, Manager of Operations 

        Michael Mostow, Solid Waste / Fleet Supervisor 

      
Re:  Kenora Waste Recycling Strategy – Emerald Group         

 
Recommendation 

That the City of Kenora Waste Recycling Strategy, prepared by The Emerald 
Group with assistance from Waste Diversion Ontario, attached to Richard 

Perchuk’s December 15th, 2010 Report, be received and accepted. 
 

Background: 

The City’s Multi-Municipal Waste Recycling partnership with Dryden must have a 
Waste Recycling Plan in order to receive funding under the Continuous 

Improvement Fund (CIF). 
  

On September 13, 2010, Council gave approval for the City of Kenora to enter 
into an agreement with the Emerald Group Consultants to undertake, manage 

and complete the development of a co-operative Waste Recycling Plan for the 
Cities of Kenora and Dryden’s blue box recycling programs.   

 

I recommend that the attached City of Kenora Waste Recycling Strategy, be 
accepted. 

 
Budget:  Continuous Improvement Fund Project #529.2 REVISED 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  

Resolution required.  
Distribution: R. Perchuk, M. Mostow  


